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We are pleased to announce Daryl Barber as the new President of Action Fire Pros.   Many of you are 
familiar with Daryl from his previous position as the VP of Operations for Action.  He has been with us since 
July of 2003 but has over 28 years of experience in the fire protection industry as he began as an apprentice 
in July of 1989.  Action is excited about the experience and enthusiasm Daryl brings to this position.    
 
Don’t worry about things slacking in the operations department.  Joe Roy has been promoted to take over 
Daryl’s duties, and while Joe has only been with Action just short of a year, he has made a huge impact on 
this department.  He has over 34 years of experience in the fire protection industry and we look forward to 
all of the knowledge and experience he brings to the table to assist our customers and lead our service 
technicians.  
 
As always, our customers are a major consideration in our decision-making process.  We believe these team 
additions will only enhance our customer service and bring heightened levels of expertise to our company.  
Both Daryl and Joe have open door policies for employees, vendors and most importantly for you as our 
valued customer.  If you ever have a question or concern about Action Fire Pros, please feel free to contact 
them directly.   
 
Daryl Barber – President: dbarber@actionfirepros.com 
 
Joe Roy – Sprinkler Operations Manager: jroy@actionfirepros.com 
 
We look forward to continuing to provide our customers with “Responsive, dependable commercial fire 
protection services done right." 
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Firewise Spring Cleaning 
 

Ah, springtime! A fresh new start and a great time for some spring cleaning around your home and 
office. It is important to think of how you can make your surroundings “Firewise” to protect lives and 
property. This is a great time to assess old clutter that you may have laying around. Items such as 
leftover fire wood, tires, old furniture, and paper items can often accumulate into “trash piles” over 
the year and this creates a fire hazard, especially if close to your home in drought/wildfire season in 
Texas. Do some spring cleaning to clear out this clutter and if you need to keep these items be sure to 
store them in your garage, enclosed shed, or warehouse for safe keeping rather than near your home 
or under a deck.  
 Be sure to also clear your roof and gutters of leaves 
and debris, trim tree branches that overhang your 
house, and maintain a green lawn for 30’ around 
your home to keep potential wildfires from 
spreading to your property. Firewise yards will have 
green grass, rocks, or sometimes just soil to create 
an empty area of land where the heated intensity of 
a wildfire cannot reach. You should avoid leaving 
deadwood or dense flammable vegetation around 
your home or office, and as a fail safe always have a 
couple of fire extinguishers (charged and ready) 
nearby in case of an emergency. Please give us a call 
at 1-800-550-2287 if you need new or replacement 
fire extinguishers and we’ll be happy to assist you as 

you make your property Firewise this year! 



Meet our 
Employees 

Meet our 
Employees 

Action donated children's bicycles for a 

fundraiser to get kids in the community involved 

with our local police department 

Action Employees Pictured Below:  Melissa 

Moore, Ashley Roberts & Courtney Trayham 

Pat Breen, third from left, helped Women in 

Construction organize Ester’s Closet to help 

disadvantaged women enter the work force 

Denny Garcia helping with a 
Fire Pump Test 

Kevin Page addressing  
Fire Pump issues 

Action flowing water for a Waco 
customer – YES! We do service the 

Waco/Austin area. 


